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Protecting Texas by Reducing and Preventing Pollution 

June l, 2017 

DOUG PARKER 
ALPHA PETROLEUM TRANSPORT II 
PO BOX 77536 
CORONA, CA 92877-0117 

Re: Confirmation of Registration as Industrial and Hazardous Waste Transporter 
Sclid \'\.'u.stc Itcgistration ~~umber Q659S 

Dear DOUG PARKER: 

TCEQ requests confirmation that your registration as a transporter of hazardous and/or Class l 
Industrial Waste is current and correct. Please review your notice of registration to ensure it is 
up-to-date. Instructions to view your notice of registration are found on the back of this letter. 

• If your registration is correct, no further action is required. 

• If your registration needs to be updated, download and submit the Notification for 
Hazardous or Industrial Waste Management form at 
https://www.tceq.texas.gov/assets/public/permitting/rrr/forms/00002.pdf. 

• If you no longer transport hazardous and/or Class l Industrial waste, fill out the section 
below and return this letter to TCEQ per the instructions below. 

Return any updates or inactivations on the attached form within two weeks from the receipt of 
this letter. You may use the enclosed return envelope, fax it to (512) 239-6410, or mail it to the 
following address: 

Texas Commission on Environmental Quality 
Registration and Reporting Section, MC 129 
PO Box. 13087 
Austin, TX 78 711-308 7 

If you have questions regarding this letter, contact the Industrial and Hazardous Waste 
Registration Team at 512-239-6413. 

Sincerely, 

Texas Commission on EnVi.ronmental Quality 
Office of Waste/Registration & Reporting/MC-129 

D Check here to inactivate your registration as a transporter of hazardous and/or Class 1 
Industrial Waste. 

Signature _____________ _________ _ Date ______ _ 
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How is our customer service? tceq.texas.gov/customersurvey 


